
NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS INTERESTED IN PROVIDING LEGAL SERVICES TO THE 

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE AND CONSUMER AFFAIRS 

 
Licensed attorneys who wish to provide legal services to the State of Hawaii 
Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs (DCCA) for matters related to the 
enforcement of violations of Chapter 480 of the Hawaii Revised Statutes, focusing on 
unfair or deceptive trade practices, are invited to submit a Statement of Qualifications 
and Expression of Interest to the DCCA pursuant to Hawaii Revised Statutes §103D-304. 

 
Please submit your statement(s) to: Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs, 
Office of Consumer Protection, 235 South Beretania Street, Suite  801,  Honolulu, Hawaii 
96813, Attention: Stephen H. Levins, Executive Director, Office of Consumer Protection. 
Attorneys from the same firm must submit separate statements. 

 

Statement forms are available at 
http://cca.hawaii.gov/ocp/provide-legal-services-to-the-
office-of-consumer-protection/ or may be requested by 
telephone at (808) 586-2636 

 
Your completed statements must be postmarked or received by the Department of 
Commerce and Consumer Affairs by June 30, 2020, to be eligible for consideration for 
the entire fiscal year commencing July 1, 2020 and ending June 30, 2021. 
A statement received after June 30, 2020, will be considered a “late submittal” 
for the balance of the fiscal year as follows: 

 
 A late submittal received between: Will be considered beginning: 
July 1, 2020 – September 4, 2020 October 1, 2020 
September 5, 2020 – November 30, 2020 January 1, 2021 
December 1, 2020 – March 5, 2021 April 1, 2021 
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